
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th January 2024 
 

Re: Good News for Everybody (formerly the Gideons)  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you that the school has arranged for a guest speaker from Good News for 
Everybody to deliver an assembly to Year 7 on Tuesday 30th January.  The speaker will address the 
students on a topic related to valuable life lessons and character development, drawing insights 
from the Old Testament.   
 
As part of this assembly, Old Testaments will be offered to the students. These assemblies have 
proven to be positive and enriching experiences for our students over the years.  
 
We appreciate your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss Johnson 
Head of Year 7  
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